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Dear Stanley,

| would like to express my thanks for the professional work your team has performed
yesterday in our Secondary School.

| was present at the school yesterday afternoon while the spraying work was performed and |
had the opportunity to witness a terrific job done by your team led by Mr. Chung. We are
imprassed by Mr. Chung's expertise in arranging the logistics of the 4 spraying personnel and
ensuring that all areas in school were being carefully covered. It was a pleasure to see how all
corners of the classrooms, washrooms and auditorium, etc were professionally covered by
your 4 outstanding and friendly spraying staffs. Their excellent work has provided a good
protection for ~1000 students, teachers and staff in the school; in addition, allowing parents
to have a peace of mind sending their children back to school during the pandemic.

Last but not least, | would also like to express a great appreciation for all the prompt
assistance and professional advice you provided prior to the spraying, as well as fitting us into
your busy schedule. Thank you!

We are very happy with the work performed today. If possible, please arrange Mr Chung to
take care of our spraying on May 30 (Saturday) for our primary and kindergarten schools, as |
trust the team entirely.

Yours gratefully,




